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Date: 17.02.2022 

NOTICE 

All the users are hereby informed that the college library service shal be available for 

issue/return of books from 28.02.2022 onwards as the library is under renovation. However, the 

reading room facility will remain closed till further orders. 

Users are advised to search the desired titles using Web OPAC (103.79.169.34:8080/opac) and 

send those titles to us by filling up the Google form (https:/forms.gle/GMUsyQuAGjHSr3cQ7). 

The library shall inform user of a suitable time to physically visit the library and get the books 

issued. 

The inconvenience caused is regretted. 
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